April 20, 2011

To:  Racine City Council
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, WI 53403

From: Laura Held
Racine Area Veteran’s Inc.
262-902-3339

Dear Council;

The Racine Area Veteran’s Inc. is requesting that permission be granted and a permit be
issued for the 2011 Memorial Day Parade that is to be held on May 30, 2011.

We are requesting that streets be blocked from Mound Cemetery/ Washington Ave. and
that streets be blocked along West Blvd. to Osborne Blvd. to Graceland Cemetery.

The parade starts at 10:00 a.m. and concludes at approximately 11:30 a.m.

If there are any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at 262-902-3339.

Thank you for W
¢« —=~Eaura Held .

Racine Area Veterans, Inc.
Lauraheld67@yahoo.com
262-902-3339

\*"‘Q% Uw\%ﬁ\-f\ 6‘¥
?mam, W1 53 "/’DD\




